
 
 

EFCA Summer Reading Challenge 
 
Hello EFCA Families!  
 
We are inviting all EFCA students to participate in our Summer Reading Challenge! This year we 
are challenging the elementary students to 1,000 minutes of reading this summer. Can you 
reach that goal?!!!  
 

You can read every day for 20 minutes or  
You can read a couple times a week for larger amounts of time or  
Slow down or speed up…the choice is yours!  

 
This challenge goes until August 30th! Every time you read for 20 minutes you can color in one 
of the spots on the reading tracker. Don’t lose your paper so that you can keep track of your 
status along the way! On August 30th, bring back the attached coloring tracker completely 
colored in for the prize!  
 
WHAT IS THE PRIZE!?!  
 
All EFCA students who complete the challenge and read 1000 minutes will get to accompany 
Mr. Atwood and Ms. Pickens to a reading party that includes food, ice cream and MINIGOLF!!!  
 
So don’t miss out and start reading!. ;)  
 
Adventure is out there!  
 
 
Mr. Charlie Atwood 
Head of School 


